
McGill University
MONTREAL

The Macdonald Physics Laboratory

November 13 th., 1931

Professor Yf. H» Hatcher,

Chemistry Department,

McGill University.

Dear Doctor Hatcher,

I beg to write in connexion with your new time-table
arrangements and senate that in drawing up this new ettheme that you 

please reserve three hours for Physics 1, in place of the two as allotted

to me on the present time- table. Even should objection be made to my 

having three hours of lectures a week, I need the extra hour for^tutorial 

period when all students should be able to attend if they so desire. At 

present approximately 100 students come to the tutorials and if a definite 

hour were assigned to this work it would greatly facilitate matters and 

would be of considerable benefit to the students.

Trusting that you may be able to arrange this for me,
believe me

Yours sincerely

'kWt*t J•)- '

David A. Keys
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